
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a wonderful time we had at Exeter Cathedral on 

Saturday. The children performed beautifully which 

made me very proud of all of them. It was an incredible 

opportunity for them to sing in such an amazing place.  

 

This week I have spent some time looking at children's 

books across the school. Something that really stood out 

was the amount of progress children are making. 

Looking carefully at a piece of work completed in 

September compared to now is always a good marker 

of how far they've come.  

 

Occasionally being on lunch duty provides me with 

lovely interactions with our children here. I can be 

counting tractors and cars passing by the school with 

Reception children (we are very excited if we see more 

than one tractor!) to having a Year 6 child come up to 

me and have a ten minute in depth discussion about 

what exactly Mercedes are going to do to speed up a 

bit and help Lewis Hamilton win again! You should all be 

very proud of your children- they are a delight.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Miss Bendall  

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 Wednesday 22nd March -  Resurrection Rock                

 Quantock Class performance in the 

 church at 2.30pm 

 Tuesday 28th March— Wellington Come &  

     Sing 

 Wednesday 29th March at 2.30pm  

  Easter Service in the Church 

 3-14th April    Easter Holiday     

 Monday 17th April  Inset Day      

 Tuesday 18th April   Back to school     

 1st & 8th May  Bank Holidays      

 9—12 May     SATs week 

 5-9 June       Y5 Bikeability 

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Harry  Violet   

Class 2 Horner 

           Heidi D & Jess William 

Class 3 Quantock       

      Millie M  & Delilah   Isla  

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Harriet & Nelly Tilly 



 

Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Mother’s Day Service 

Our Mothering Day service is at 11am at Stockland church on Sunday. It would be lovely 

to see you all there for this short thanksgiving and celebration of everything that mums 

do for us!   

 

Children’s Bingo—Wednesday 29 March 

 

The PTA and Pre-school are joining forces for a Children’s Bingo night. To be held 

Wednesday 29 March in Stockland Village Hall straight after school. There will be bingo 

fun, prizes, and tickets will include food (probably spag bol). Save the date! 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

Featherlake have had a wonderful Science Week. We have been completing different experi-

ments. The favourite was definitely ‘Grow a Rainbow’ with skittles! The children have completely 

blown us away this week in Phonics and with their writing, you can really see the progress they 

are making which is fantastic. We have moved the classroom around again and the engage-

ment with the new areas is lovely, the reading corner and new construction area are the most 

popular. On Thursday we all went to the library together to change our books and we also lis-

tened to some stories together on the comfy bean bags! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 2 Horner News 

 

In Science we have been learning about germs and how they spread.  We used glitter 

gel as pretend germs and then observed how the germs spread on everything we 

touched.  We talked about the importance of hand washing to stop germs spreading. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

This week we’ve been busy rehearsing for our performance of the Easter story ‘Ressurection 

Rock’ in the afternoons. We can’t wait to share our play with you and everyone is welcome 

to come and watch. The 30 minute performance starts at 2:30pm on Wednesday 22nd 

March and then we will all return to school for a normal 3:30pm pick up time.  

It's been lovely to see many of the bulbs we planted in our wildlife area 'springing' up over 

the last few days. We also have the first signs of blossom on our wild cherry tree. As part of our 

next science topic 'Plants: their parts and lifecycles' and to support our ongoing mission to 

brighten up the school, we would like to create planting spaces in containers around the 

playground. If you have any offcuts of wood you are able to donate to the school or the skills 

to build wooden planters, please let Mrs Gilmour-White or Miss Bendall know. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Thank you so much for all your support in bringing the children to Exeter Cathedral on Saturday.  It was 

a fantastic experience and singing in such an acoustic setting always adds a wow factor.  I hope you 

enjoyed the concert.  

The Invention of Hugo Cabret has been a great book to use in our English lessons. The illustrations are 

amazing, all black and white drawn in pencil.  We have now started our new History unit studying the 

Early Islamic Civilisation alongside learning about Islam in RE lessons.  We have also had two fun lessons 

in our Art unit on typography and maps, creating our own fonts from cut paper, photographing them 

and then manipulating the images on the computers.  The second lesson was drawing our own fonts, 

where the children created lots of unique styles.  

Have a lovely weekend and I hope the children spoil their mum's on Sunday.   

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 








